From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"

CC: "City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL"

Date: 7/7/2020 11:59:50 AM

Subject: Upcoming NR on behalf of Urban Indigenous Peoples' Advisory Committee

## Dear Mayor and Council,

Today we will be issuing a news release on behalf of the City of Vancouver's Urban Indigenous Peoples' Advisory Committee. The committee is renewing calls for anti-racism and reconciliation efforts by the City of Vancouver and other civic institutions. This will be issued on the committee's behalf this afternoon, following their meeting yesterday on Monday, July 6.

The committee is releasing a formal statement highlighting recent, local issues around Indigenous and Black communities, with requests for information and immediate action from Vancouver City Council, the City of Vancouver, Vancouver Police Department, Vancouver School Board, and Vancouver Park Board.

Best, Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager Office of the City Manager | City of Vancouver 604.873.7627 | sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca

Pronouns: he, him, his



The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-Waututh peoples.